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EXT. TYRO’S SERVICE DOG TRAINING CENTER - DAY

The last sunbeams of the day spread over Tyro’s service 
dog training center. The center is placed on a hill in a 
city nearby Anaheim, CA.

A water droplet falls onto JELLYBEAN. The young corgi 
wakes up and shakes off the droplet. He turns towards a 
window. He imagines his reflection looking like a much 
tougher dog. As he’s looking himself he poses but then, 
notices something past the window.

CUT TO:

INT. TYRO'S SERVICE DOG TRAINING CENTER - NIGHT

Inside the building, a tibetan mastiff mix, who is called 
BEANIE, is in a service dog class. A tug is placed in 
front in front of him. Jellybean watches on with his eyes 
glittering as the smell that is omitting off of the tug 
starts to change into the form of an evil serpent. 
Confidently, Beanie confronts the beast.

Beanie smirks at the beast. Suddenly, the serpent is 
gone. The room is normal and Beanie appears to be himself 
again. Beanie sits down and touches the tug with his 
nose.

CUT TO:

EXT. TYRO'S SERVICE DOG TRAINING CENTER - NIGHT

Jellybean frowns and his eyebrows furrow. His attention 
is pulled away from the event that had just taken place 
by the CREAK of a door.

STELLA (10) exits the center. Her eyes are gloomy. She 
makes her way to the stairs that lead up to the center. A 
tug lay loosely in her hand and falls onto the floor. She 
does not notice. She drops to the ground with a THUD. 
Unenthusiastically, she stares at her feet. 

Jellybean goes up to her, holding the girl’s tug up to 
her. Stella is surprised by Jellybean’s sudden 
appearance, when Jellybean notices a weird smell. His 
eyes adjust and he notices a small snake, who is called 
SOCK, on Stella.

Jellybean drops the tug. He starts to panic, barking and 
going side to side. But just as fast as he was to panic, 
he looks back to the building and calms down.
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Confidently, he smiles and pokes the tug that is now at 
the girl’s side. Stella’s eyes gleam and she runs back 
into the house.

Jellybean’s tail droops and his ears slide downwards as 
he sees her run from him. He stumbles a little ways away 
when the door springs open and the girl motions him 
inside.

FADE OUT.
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